
 

 

 
COVID-19 SAFETY MEASURES 

MAY 2021 

We’re excited to be welcoming schools back to IWM from September 2021. To keep us all safe we’re 
limiting bookings to four groups per day initially, increasing to a maximum of eight groups from 
November 2021. 
 
We ask that all teachers read the below before making a booking: 
 

• We advise where possible that all group leaders/teachers visit the site prior to the date of the 
visit to support their own risk assessments.  

• All groups must use the sanitiser stations provided on arrival. A member of staff will direct you 
to the nearest toilet if any pupils are unable to use hand sanitiser.  

• Please be aware staff will be wearing face coverings and social distancing remains in place for 
staff and the general public.  

• For your safety, all school equipment and spaces occupied are cleaned frequently.  

• We ask that students keep personal belongings with them wherever possible.  

• All adults (including students over 18) are required to wear face coverings in line with 
government guidelines unless there is a legitimate reason not to do so.  

• Children are not required to wear face coverings. 

• You must not visit the museums if you or anyone from the groups have had any symptoms of 
coronavirus within the last 7 days. This also applies if any member of the groups’ households 
has had symptoms within the past 14 days. It is the group leader’s responsibility to monitor this 
and cancel your booking with IWM if needed by contacting:  
 

• IWM London – learningbookings@iwm.org.uk  

• IWM North – learningnorth@iwm.org.uk  

• IWM Duxford – Dux-Edu@iwm.org.uk  

 
IWM North only: 

• Lunchrooms are currently closed. If you have a learning session booked, wherever possible we 
will enable students to have lunch in the learning spaces. We cannot however guarantee a 
space will be available if all rooms are in use. 

• Self-guided groups will need to plan their visit around lunch.  

 

IWM London and Duxford: 

• When using the lunchroom please ensure you do not remain in the space for longer than your 
allocated time.  

• You are welcome to use the cleaning products provided to wipe down tables. Frequent cleaning 
will also be in place. 

 

If you have any feedback regarding Covid-19 measures before or following your visit, please do get in 
touch via: 

• IWM London – learningbookings@iwm.org.uk  

• IWM North – learningnorth@iwm.org.uk  

• IWM Duxford – Dux-Edu@iwm.org.uk  
 

Please do also continue to check our Covid-19 FAQs regularly updated on our website: 

https://www.iwm.org.uk/coronavirus-faqs 

https://www.iwm.org.uk/coronavirus-faqs

